
 

 

From Housemaster: Robin Southwell-Sander 

                                              23 March 2018 
 

To:  All boys and parents in Southwell-Sander’s House 
 

House Social:  Tuesday 8 May 6.30 – 8pmish! 
 
Whilst there remains almost a third of the year left, I would like to take this opportunity to invite 
you and your sons to the final ‘Southwell-Sander’s’ summer house social. The venue will be 
the Charles Maude Room and drinks and a buffet will be provided. We will also be putting on 
some 5-a-side football for the lads and some volleyball on upper field organised by the 
prefects. 
 
As I will be stepping down as housemaster at the end of the year, I hope it will be an 
opportunity to mix with other parents and some of your son’s tutors and myself and reflect 
upon last few years of “The Green Army”. It will also be a chance, hopefully to welcome the 
new housemaster into the post who at the point of writing has yet to be appointed. 
 
If you and/or your son are planning to attend, please could you fill in the slip below (or an email 
would be just as good) and return it to me, via him, by no later than Friday 4   May so that I can 
arrange suitable amounts of provisions.   
 
I look forward to seeing you on the day. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Robin Southwell-Sander 
robin.southwellsander@abingdon.org.uk 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Southwell-Sander House Social: Tuesday 8  May  
 
To:  Rob Southwell-Sander 
 
Son’s name:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Number adults/children expecting to attend: _____________________________________ 
 
Signed _______________________________________________________ (parent/guardian) 
 


